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Notification of weekend works and 
road closure – tower crane 
installation, Saturday 19 and Sunday 
20 August 2023 

To support ongoing construction of the new 
UNSW Health Translation Hub, weekend site 
activities will be undertaken in August by 
UNSW’s construction partner, Hansen Yunken, to 
install the first of three tower cranes.  

Approved installation activities will occur 
between the hours of 1.30am and 8.30pm on 
Saturday 19 August, potentially extending to 
Sunday 20 August between the hours of 6.30am 
and 5pm. 

To enable this activity, a section of Botany Street 
will be temporarily closed from 1.30am Saturday 
until completion of related activities. Traffic 
controllers and signage will support vehicle 
detours. 

During the road closure, access to Botany Street 
between High Street and Barker Street will be 
restricted to residents, emergency vehicles and 
hospital patients only, while maintaining access 
to residential properties, Prince of Wales Hospital 
Acute Services Building and the Adult 
Emergency Department.  

Pedestrian access along Botany Street adjacent 
to the worksite will be restricted to the western 
footpath throughout the works.  
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Some noise is likely as a result of these works. 

A second tower crane is planned to be installed 
during September.  

Location of works 

 

Thank you for your patience while we work to 
deliver this exciting project. 
 
Please note that all activity dates and times are subject to change. 
Contingency dates of Saturday 26 and Sunday 27 August have been 
identified in case of inclement weather. 


